
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Kenneth E. Hall        Trustee Donald L. Glover          Trustee Ryan C. Bagent             Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

April 28, 2014 8:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was called to order in the Eden Community Center by Chairman Kenneth Hall, 

with all present standing to recite the pledge of allegiance. In addition to Mr. Hall, the following 

Eden Township personnel were present; Trustees Ryan C. Bagent, Donald L. Glover and Fiscal 

Officer Steve Little. The Hahn Family from Camp Ohio Road were also in attendance. Road 

Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker came in later. A copy of the minutes, a monthly cash journal 

report and; fund, appropriation and revenue status reports were given to the trustees. Trustee 

Glover moved to waive the reading of the minutes, Trustee Bagent seconded the motion and all 

voted in favor. The minutes were filed for the permanent record. 

 

Public Participation:    
 

The Hahn Family very respectfully asked when and if something was going to be done to 

improve Camp Ohio Road. They were advised all roads were in need of attention and their 

concern would be taken into consideration as the weather breaks and all Township Roads were 

being evaluated. 

 

Old Business:    

 

No news from Mary An regarding the re-assessment of their contract. Trustee Hall reported the 

drains had been fixed and there seemed to be no issues with water in the basement of the 

Community Center as a result of the work. The trustees talked about buying a new DuraPatcher. 

Trustee Glover moved to proceed with the purchase of a new DuraPatcher, Trustee Bagent 

seconded the motion and all trustees voted in favor. It was noted the purchase should help with 

road repairs that were needed as a result of the harsh winter. 

 

New Business: 

 

There was no new business discussed. 

 

Road Report:   
 

Road Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker reported he was patching holes on all roads 

 

Trustee Bagent moved to pay the bills, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all voted in 

favor. The attached listing is a true and accurate listing of the bills that were presented to be paid.  

 

Trustee Bagent made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all trustees 

voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned. 
 


